
TITLE YEAR CONFIRMATION 
 

Confirmation must be printed in black or blue ink or typewritten; additional pages may be attached, if necessary. 
 

Briefly describe why you are requesting a “title year” appointment for the 2023-2024 Grand Year. 

 

 

 

 

 
“Title year” appointments are intended to be respectful of the challenges our members face as they begin 
their adult lives, including maintaining a balance between work, school, and Rainbow.  However, having a 
“title year” appointment during one’s senior year in high school or freshman year in college does not 
necessarily eliminate all challenges associated with maintaining this balance. Members requesting a “title 
year” appointment are asked to consider and address the following: 
 
How do you plan to balance your work and school demands with your Rainbow commitments? 

 

 

 

 

 
How do you foresee prioritizing work and school and with Rainbow during the upcoming year? 

 

 

 

 

 
Please acknowledge your agreement with the following statements, by initialing next to each: 
 
____ My “title year” appointment will be the title by which I will be introduced following my Majority.  

 

____ I understand that I am expected to continue to apply for and serve as a Nevada Grand Officer 
until I reach the age of Majority. 
 

____ While my responsibilities to Nevada Grand Assembly may decrease following a “title year” 
appointment, I agree to continue to live by the high moral standards of Rainbow and the Code of 
Conduct for Nevada Rainbow. 

 
_________________________________________________               ______________________ 

(Applicant’s Signature)       (Date) 
 

 


